
From: Scholl, Matthew (Fed)
To: St Pierre, James A. (Fed); Stine, Kevin M. (Fed); Tabassi, Elham (Fed)
Subject: Re: Heard last night that Walt is going to OSTP today???
Date: Thursday, November 9, 2017 6:36:02 AM

OK!  That’s good to hear.  Thanks Jim.
 
 

From: "St Pierre, James A. (Fed)" <james.st.pierre@nist.gov>
Date: Thursday, November 9, 2017 at 6:35 AM
To: "Scholl, Matthew (Fed)" <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>, "Stine, Kevin (Fed)"
<kevin.stine@nist.gov>, "Tabassi, Elham (Fed)" <elham.tabassi@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Heard last night that Walt is going to OSTP today???
 

Thanks - the email from Kent said the info we sent last night was for a meeting on Monday...
but let us know what you hear 

On: 09 November 2017 06:29, "Scholl, Matthew (Fed)" <matthew.scholl@nist.gov> wrote:

If that is the case and if the yesterday memo was for an OSTP visit then that context would have me
list different programs.
Now that’s a lot of ifs, but, in my recent conversations with OSTP they are interested in:
 
Quantum, the overall program and PQC
HPC, the overall program and security for HPC
Software/System Assurance
Next Generation Identity
 
I will see what I can find out this morning and let folks know.
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